
---DRAFT---
Marion Township Continued Budget Meeting Held November 8, 2021 at the Township Building

Present: Archie Gettig, Jr., John (Rick) Dillon, Herb Chapman and Angel Emery
Guests: Wyatt Harter and Ryan Bressler

Chairman Gettig called the meeting to order at 6:11 p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was not done as this is a continuation of the October budget meeting and it was done then.

Public Comment:  Wyatt Harter from NVLL presented an invoice for the infield mix that was put in Panik Field, there were stones coming up in the infield so old dirt needed removed and new put in.  Sponsorship was discussed as was the damage done at the park the previous season.  Getting presented the contract with NVLL to both Harter and Bressler for their review.  The only change they saw was banners are used for sponsors now as opposed to ply wood.
Public Comment Closed.

The 2022 proposed budget was reviewed.  On a motion by Dillon and 2nd by Chapman, motion passed to approve the proposed 2022 budget and advertise for official adoption at the December Board of Supervisors Meeting 3-0.

Motion to adjourn at 6:47.





_________________________________		____________________________________
Angel Emery, Secretary/Treasurer			Archie Gettig Jr., Head Chairman


_____________________________________		_______________________________________
Herbert Chapman, Vice-Chairman			John R. Dillon, Supervisor
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